Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, November 28, 2005

8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: Leonidas Bachas, Mike Bardo, Janet Eldred, Don Gross, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Brandon Look, Keith MacAdam, Brian Rymond, and Kirsten Turner

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.
1) The minutes from November 21, 2005 were approved.
2) The TA reallocation report recommendations were discussed and accepted by a vote of 6 to 0.  

3) The committee reviewed data from the Oklahoma Faculty Salary Study.  Per the committee and the Council of Chair’s requests, the data were adjusted for outliers by removing the top and bottom ten percent of faculty salaries, resulting in modified departmental mean salaries.  Using modified means (as opposed to using unmodified medians and/or means) in setting College policy was debated.  It was decided, by a vote of 6 to 0, that the College should use modified College means and unmodified benchmark means.  
A salary equity proposal put forth by Mike Bardo was considered, and will be voted on at next week’s meeting pending revisions.

4) The committee continued its discussion on interdisciplinary, cluster and/or special opportunity hires.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:34 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kirsten Turner

